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                January 14, 2019 

Provider Memorandum 
 
Practitioner Fee Schedule Update 
Molina Healthcare of Illinois (Molina) implemented the new fee schedule to process claims with 
dates of service beginning October 1, 2018. The changes to the fee schedule were 
implemented per guidance of the Illinois Department of Healthcare and Family Services (HFS).  
 
Molina providers should refer to the practitioner fee schedule available at, 
https://www.illinois.gov/hfs/MedicalProviders/MedicaidReimbursement/Pages/Practitioner.aspx, 
for changes to covered services. 
 
The new fee schedule applies to charges submitted by the following providers:  

 Advanced Practice Nurses  

 Dentists providing medical services  

 Fee-for-service hospitals  

 Imaging centers  

 Independent Diagnostic Testing Facilities (IDTFs)  

 Independent laboratories  

 Local health departments  

 Optometrists providing medical services 

 Physicians  

 Portable X-ray companies 
 
Encounter Rate Clinics (ERCs), Federally Qualified Health Centers (FQHCs), and Rural Health 
Centers (RHCs) should use the new fee schedule for a listing of covered services billable as 
detail codes. 
 
Note: Molina does not require providers to resubmit claims that were affected by the fee 
schedule change.  
 
Questions 
Providers who have questions, concerns or would like additional training, including how to use 
the Molina Provider Portal, may contact their provider network managers or email the Provider 
Network Management Department 
atMHILProviderNetworkManagement@MolinaHealthcare.com. 
 
For help identifying your provider network manager, visit Molina’s Service Area page at 
www.MolinaHealthcare.com. 
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